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Subject: Awareness Webinar on Anti-Ragging - 07ln/2}21

Attention: Second-Year and Third-Year UG & PG Students,

The Anti-Ragging Unit of the institution is committed to spreading awareness against

ragging and taking proactive steps to minimize this social evil. In line with this

commitment, we are pleased to announce an upcoming r*'ebinar aimed at raising

awireness among second-year and third-year UG and PG students about the

eonsequences of ragging and the importance sf maintaining a respectful and inelusive

campus culture. We are organizing a webinar on 7th October 2021, at 2:30 PM in the

online platform Zoom.

The webinar will feature Adv. Bino I Tom, an esteemed legal expert, as the resource

person. Adv. Bino I Tom will share valuable insights and expertise on addressing the

issue of ragging, and provide guidance on fostering a culture of respect and dignity

within our academic community.

We encourage all second-year and third-year UG & PG students to mark their calendars

and j*in us f*r this signifi*ant webirls-r will be sharsd in the *lass grpqp.
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